
DELHI INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL EDGE, SECTOR-18, DWARKA 
 
Circular: DISE-PA46/Oct.05/54/2021             Date: 6stOctober 2021 

 
PTM & Career Assessment Program for Class X  

Dear Parents, 
We are witnessing a highly accelerated pace of changes in the education system along with the challenges of 
present time. It, therefore,becomes imperative for both parents and students to be aware and prepared for the 
future.  
The school had organized aCareer Assessment Program Test for students of Grade X to provide direction to 
the students who are on the threshold of deciding the course they wish to pursue in the future, and for final 
stage of CAP Program, a detailed face to face session with the counsellor has been scheduled. We invite 
you to be present with your ward for an individualized and one to one session with an eminent team of 
counsellors. 
Day & Date: Saturday, 9th October 2021 
Time: 10:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. 
Venue: School Premises. 
Please adhere to the time Slot as below: -  
 

Roll No. Timings  Roll No. Timings 
Roll No.  1- 4 10:00 a.m. - 10:30 a.m.  Roll No.  13 - 16 11:30 a.m. -12:00p.m. 
Roll No.  5 - 8 10:30 a.m. - 11:00 a.m.  Roll No.  17 - 20 12:00 a.m. -12:30p.m. 
Roll No.  9 - 12 11:00 a.m. - 11:30 a.m.  Roll No.  21 - 24 12:30 a.m. -01:00p.m. 

 

You will also be interacting with the class teacher and subject teacher on the performance of your ward in 
the PT-II Examinations of the session 2021-22.   

● In case you wish to reschedule the time specified for your ward, please get in touch with the class 
teacher in advance.Kindly abide by the time slot designated to you for the PTM.  

● The results of the assessments conducted will help us understand the impact of alternate learning 
approaches that need to be adopted under the prevailing circumstances in this session; and determine 
the course content and learning strategies ahead.  

● You are requested to be present with your wardfor the PTM & Counselling to maximum outputs 
from the session. 

 
We wish the very best to our learners and look forward to a rich interaction with our most valuable parents. 
 Warm regards, 
 
Anubha Srivastava 
Principal 


